
Located in the Old Testing 

Danielle Ollivier, the Assistant Program Director of  the Kern County 

Department of  Human Services in Taft, will host a zoom meeting in-

viting those who are interested in learning more about the services 

offered.  She will discuss, healthcare, food aid, housing aid, and 

more.   

Please share this flyer so students can learn about the services that 

are in their backyard.  Join us on Wednesday at 12 pm.  This zoom 

session will be recorded. 

For more information, send an email to mcutrona@taftcollege.edu or 

call 661-763-7887. 


